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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebeesorphans@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

5th November 2010

TO SPONSOR BRYNHILDUR

FROM MARION ATIENO CLASS FOUR 

Dear Sponsor,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM SEPTEMBER TO NOVEMBER 2010

Marion is a very wonderful girl, she has done a lot in this term. Marion’s classmates were taken to see reptiles at the museum where they saw crocodiles, snakes, lizards and fish swimming in the pool of clean water. 

Children were all amazed seeing animals; they were not met since they were born clever girls. After the trip she came back and wrote a good composition of swimming fish, where she said she saw fish’s gills opening. But with a laugh she said she wished her to be given that fish to eat with ugali.

Marion is promising you in this November where best candidates will have their good performance certificates. She promises you to be one of them, and to have Christmas gifts and new dress. She has been well without sickness, happy with you always. 

Best wishes Hildur.

Mama Lucy. 

